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Welcome to our “Friends of the Village” Jan-Apr 2015 Newsletter, where we keep you connected as to what is happening at our camp.





We have new floor coverings in the cabins and the corridors – they look amazing!  Thank you to all those who came and helped during the uplifting of the old carpet before the new one was laid.





We are always in need of Leaders for our ministry of Kids Camps during the school holidays.  If you have young people interested please see our website � HYPERLINK "http://www.psyv.org.nz/" ��http://www.psyv.org.nz/� or email Patty � HYPERLINK "mailto:patty@psyv.org.nz" ��mailto:patty@psyv.org.nz�





We are very busy at this time of the year especially with the beautiful summer.  During March we have had 9 different groups at camp.





One of the groups did some service around camp for us, i.e. trimmed trees, weeding gardens, bark and mulch laid on playground and gardens.  This all helps to keep our camp looking incredible!











Please Pray For . . . 





Our Kids Camp on 12th -16th April.  The theme is Bound for Glory.





Young people to be moved by God to become Leaders at camp.





Our staff at the Village & their ongoing dedication to the work of God through camping.








We thank God . . . 





That the Plan Change 130 has been approved.





For the Village, a place we can see God’s beauty in the environment.





Wishlist for the Village. 


Staff would like to build a “Bush Chapel”, so if anyone has equipment and could help us, please let us know.


We would like to put in a Mini-Golf area (behind the hall), so if there are folks interested in this project, please contact us.


Lastly, we would like a good quality transportable or caravan


for the camp.  Many of these things are not possible without


prayer but through Christ Jesus all things are possible.  Amen.











Our Animals . . . 


Socks our resident cat, has gone to a new home to spend her later years in the care she needs.





Nugget is still as large as ever and the children love to see him eat.





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ssu.org.nz/" ���





If you would like to help the “Village” or would like further information about the Kids camps or becoming a Leader, please contact Patty � HYPERLINK "mailto:patty@psyv.org.nz" ��mailto:patty@psyv.org.nz� .  God Bless.




















